
NOTICE 
OF INTENT OF COUNTY 

TO LICENSE REAL PROPERTY 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the County of Sonoma intends to execute a proposed 
Revocable License Agreement (“Agreement”), to license a portion of that certain 
property owned by the County and comprised of approximately 123 acres, and located 
at 403 Mecham Road, in the unincorporated area of south Sonoma County (“Premises”).  
The County intends to license the Premises to Joseph P. Camozzi who shall use the 
Premises for grazing cattle and shall provide in-kind services (i.e., vegetation 
management and fire risk mitigation) at the Premises. The term of the Agreement is 
three (3) years, with two (2), 1-year options to extend the term of the Agreement.  The 
Agreement will be executed by the Director of the Department of Sonoma County Public 
Infrastructure (SPI). Additional information regarding the proposed License is available 
for public review at SPI offices located at 400 Aviation Boulevard, Suite 100 in Santa 
Rosa, California 95403.  The SPI Director will consummate the Agreement on or after 
June 3, 2025, unless the Supervisorial District office in which the Property proposed to 
be licensed is located, objects to the proposed Agreement in writing within five (5) 
business days of this notice. 
  
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public notice of the County's intention to license the Property shall be posted one (1) 
time prior to the date of execution of License in the office of the clerk of the Board of 
Supervisors in accordance with Government Code Section 25537, Section 6061. 


